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Recommended Draft 

Dear City Council, I am testifying in support of Portland Neighbors Welcome’s proposed
amendments of allowing churches, faith-based organizations, and community organizations to host
shelter on their property by right and legalizing Tiny Homes on Wheels and RVs on residential
property under the current guidelines from the Bureau of Development Services, not the stricter
requirements currently proposed. It is not enough for us to legalize RVs and Tiny Homes on Wheels,
we must ensure that our policy is actually flexible enough to be implemented, otherwise we are
merely passing symbolic code while displacing our most vulnerable residents. Thank you for your
time. 
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